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MILFORD SCHOOL

Church Road,  Milford 

Godalming,  Surrey GU8 5JA

Tel:  (01483) 422087

Fax: (01483) 419147

E-mail: info@milford.surrey.sch.uk
Website: www.milford.surrey.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Stear
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11th January 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

 

Currently there is a forecast for heavy snow on Thursday evening. The school will make every effort to remain open on Friday and parents should check our school website banner in the first instance for information.

 

In the event of school closure only, all parents will either receive a text message or an email message via the eSchools app. Those who are signed up to the App will receive the email only, not a text. This is a function of the eSchools system and is beyond our control.

 

We will also inform Eagle radio (96.4FM) if the school is to be closed.

 

If you have any further questions please call the School Office.

 

Many thanks

 

Milford School Office
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